
Memorandum 

Date:  October 7, 2015 

 

To: Planning Commissioners 

 

From: John Boyd AICP, Planning Manager 

 

Subject: 2015 TSP Update - Workshop 

 

 
The purpose of this workshop is to allow 

the Planning Commission to better 

understand the process followed to 

update the existing Transportation 

System Plan.  This involved the 

coordinated efforts of ODOT, City Staff and 

the consultant team.  This core group 

facilitated discussions with Citizen 

Advisory Committees and Technical 

Advisory Committees to develop the 

product before you. 

 

In addition, the regular updates were 

provided to the Planning Commission and 

City Council to check in and assure the 

project was meeting assigned tasks and 

moving forward in the right direction. 

 

In the end, the Planning Commission will 

be asked to recommend to City Council to 

adopt the proposed changes to the 

Comprehensive Plan and Community 

Development Code found in Appendix “A” 

and to incorporate the updated TSP into 

the Comprehensive Plan.  The public 

hearing is scheduled for October 21st 

before the Planning Commission and 

tentatively scheduled for December 14th 

before the City Council. 


